
Dear Parents,
THANK YOU all for the amazing effort that you all put into ‘Break the Rules’ day!

The amazing coloured hair, beautiful nails, hysterical names really brightened up the day.
Fish Sticks, Coco, Geoff and Her Royal Highness were some of my favourites! Thank you to 
the JSA for the great idea and marketing of the event. The black buckets felt very heavy 

– the total will be shared next week.
Please ensure that if your child is walking to school alone that they arrive at the correct 
time slot. A small number of  children in Upper School are ‘hanging around’ en-route and 
are not always making behaviour choices that you or I would be happy with. All reported 
incidents are being swiftly dealt with by myself, but if they arrive in school on time no 

incidents would occur.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.
B Black
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House points awarded
this week:

Greystone 321

Vinehurst 297

Berwicks 244

Priory 226

Well done Greystone!

Wishing a very Happy Birthday to those who 
have celebrated their birthdays between: 

June 7th and June 13th  
Elliot D, Sharilyn,

Harry O, Joseph L, Evie P, 

Thank you for continuing to adhere 
to our one-way system across the 

playground.
Keeping our community safe 

remains of paramount importance.

Only St Andrew’s PE kit to be worn on PE days please.
Black/navy shorts or joggers and red PE shirt and 

school sweatshirt.



Lily-Eve has donated her 
hair to the Little Princes 
trust and has also  raised 

£650!
Well done we are very 

proud of you.  



These are the children who have been spotted shining in school 
this week. We could have chosen so many children- the decisions 

were hard to make!
Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.

Abigail  – Apple
Gabe – Birch

Brooke  – Cherry
Amelia – Fir

Freya– Maple
Stanley  - Oak
Alex – Rowan

Tess – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Follow Charlie Mackesy on Twitter
@charliemackesy

A school family 
have a piano that 
they not longer 

require.
If you would like 

to re-home a 
piano please 

contact 
office@hatfieldp

everel-
jun.esses.sch.uk
and we will put 
you in touch!
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